
4 passed Reading 
Counts Quizzes are 
required each month. 
Your child needs 

 
 
                _______. 

Dates to Remember: 
December 20 – Christmas Party 9:30 
December 20 – End of 2nd Quarter; Dismiss @ 12:35 
January 4 – School resumes 
January 5 – Grade cards go home 
January 15 – NO SCHOOL (teacher s meeting) 
January 24 – NO SCHOOL 

2B News 
December 15, 2017 

Spelling 

We will not have spelling 
words again until we 
come back from break.  
Words will be sent home 
on January 5th for the 
next week.  The next 
spelling tests will be on 
January 9 and 11. 

Reading 

When we return, we will do a unit on owls and read 
the story Owl Moon. 

Math 

In math we will work on counting money when we 
return.  We will review math facts and assess over 
both mixed addition and mixed subtraction facts. 

 Mrs. McCormick 

mmccormick@marcelineschools.org 
660-376-2166 [x7022] (school) 
660-856-3530 (home) 

announcements: 

As Winter is upon us, please send daily an appropriate coat 
, hat, and gloves for your child to wear outside. The 
weather seems to change at a moments notice and we 
need to be prepared.  Recess is at 10:15. 

Math Update: 

-1 ______ -2 ______ 
-3 ______ -4 ______ 
-5 ______ -6 ______ 
-7 ______ -8 ______ 
-9 ______ 
- Mixed _______ 

Memo: 

Students need to bring a new wrapped book 
for our gift exchange at our class party on 
December 20. 

mailto:mmccormick@marcelineschools.org

